
Marco Polo’s 

  

 
Our pathway to independent living and employment The STEPS programme 

previously worked with Marco Polos restaurant  last academic year, completing a 

four week programme. The students learned and experienced valuable, 

transferrable skills during this period and thoroughly enjoyed learning about 

hospitality. The owners Fred and Shelly were so impressed with our students 

skills, they have  offered two young people work placements for this academic 

year on a weekly basis. We now have two students in there 3 days a week 

working in the kitchen. 

We would like to thank Fred, Shelly and all their staff at Marco Polos  for their 

continued support and partnership working with our young people. 

And good luck with your new venture on the Marina! 

Here we can see Byron and James hard at work this week! Keep it up lads! 



#focusonwhatweCANdo. 

 


